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Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB

Telephone:  01283 239100     Facsimile: 01283 239105
E-mail:  headteacher@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk
Friday 9th September 2016

Dear Parents, 
We would like to take this opportunity of welcoming you and your child to our Early Years Classroom and the start of a new school year.  It’s a very exciting year and we hope that your child is ready for lots of fun and learning!  By working together we hope to make your child’s first year in Nursery or Reception a happy time so that he/she settles comfortably into school life.  

You are invited to attend a meeting on the following dates:

Reception parents – Tuesday 13th September, 2.45pm in Reception class

Nursery parents – Wednesday 14th September, 11.15am in the hall

This is an important meeting which will inform you of new school routines and details regarding support for your child at home.  The meetings will end to enable you to collect your child at the usual time, 11.45am for Nursery and 3.20pm for Reception children.

Please find attached the topic grids for this term, highlighting what will be covered in our class.

If you have any questions, queries, worries or problems at all please come in and see us either informally or by making an appointment which is convenient to all – we are always here to help.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs T Farrington                              Mrs C Wheeler

Reception Teacher                          Nursery Teacher
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Head Teacher:  R. Cruise

